Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for April 25, 2022
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our March 28, 2022 Board Meeting:

We’ve had a great month of April thus far! Many had an opportunity to get somewhat of a break since the difficulties we were impacted by in November and December. Everyone is exceptionally busy and we are quickly coming down the stretch with less than 20 days of school  left.  Here is just a sampling of Superintendent activities over the last several weeks:

Tue. Mar. 29th:	- FEMA site visit at Board office
			- NWS call regarding potential weather situations later in the week
Wed. Mar. 30th:	- Attended WKEC virtual Superintendent meeting
			- Attended long term advisory council meeting at city hall
Tue. Mar. 12th:	- Attended Dawson Springs Rotary meeting
			- NWS call regarding potential weather situations later in the week
			- Attended district technology planning meeting
Wed. Mar. 13th:	- Attended WKEC virtual meeting
			- Participated in Commissioner virtual “huddle” regarding tornado
			- Attended Town Hall zoom meeting regarding tornado recovery
			- Spoke with channel 25 & 44 News
			- Utilized our HS lower level as a tornado safe area after tornado warnings 			to our southwest.
Thur. Mar. 14th:	- FEMA return site visit
Fri. Mar. 15th:		- Conducted regularly scheduled Administrator Leadership Group meeting
Mon. Mar. 18th:	- Met with DS Long Term recovery committee at old city hall
Thur. Mar. 21st:	- Met with our Architect regarding potential plans for long-term roof 				repairs.
			- Coach Cal visit to school
Fri. Mar. 22nd:		- Conducted regularly scheduled Principal Leadership Group meeting
 

On the radar for the coming month: 
	- We do have some ongoing roof issues that we are working through with our insurance 			and our architect. 
	- Continue to be visible and available in our schools and our community
	- Attend regular DS Rotary Meetings
	- Attend both WKEC and GRREC scheduled meetings
	- Do everything possible to keep everyone safe and remain safe and in school
	- Continue to monitor weather situations and participate in the regular weather updates as 			called by the National Weather Service in Paducah

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next regularly scheduled Board meeting: May 23, 2022 at the DS BOE. 
